Daniel Buchholtz

From: diannedullnig <diannedullnig@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, September 11, 2022 4:49 PM

To: City

Subject: Yes! | have complaints about the University Ave. Service Road between 79th Ave. And Rosedale Rd.

The street is fully packed with cars in the evening. Many times there are people in and outside their
vehicles playing loud music and talking loudly at a...

This message was sent from outside of the organization. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the source of this
email and know the content is safe.

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy Tablet



